
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

      Tuesday 20th May 2025 

Parents Evening Changes 

Dear Parents and Carers  

As you are aware, Mrs Hayton began her maternity leave a few days ago (no sign of her baby 
yet!) As the new class teacher has not been with your children for very long, we have thought 
carefully about Parents Evening and what the best option would be. 

We have decided to send your children’s reports home early INSTEAD of holding Parents Evening 
with the new teacher. Mrs Hayton wrote the reports before she finished, so please be assured they 
are completely personal! We will only share the part written by her at this point - end of your 
outcomes and attendance data will be shared at the end of the year. 

We do apologise for not holding Parents Evening at this point but having given it careful 
consideration we do not feel the new class teacher is able to discuss progress over the year and 
share what amazing progress the children have made since September. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs T Bramley 

Deputy Headteacher 
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